West Warren-Warren Water Improvement District
1561S. 7500 W.
Ogden, UT 84404
801-259-7614
westwarrentwtr@gmail.com

March 3, 2022

To Whom it May Concern:

RE: CULINARY WATER SYSTEM APPROVAL FOR ANGIE’S ACRES c/o Larry Johnson

The West Warren-Warren Water Improvement District (hereafter the District) Board Members have approved and
accepted the culinary water system installed by Larry Johnson for the development Angie’s Acres. Located at
approx. 550 W 300 N consisting of 5 residential lots on 6.5 acres in Warren, Weber County.

Randy Giordano, the chairman of the board and certified water operator, has inspected and approved that all
materials including lines, meters fire hydrants, as well as installation and workmanship are in compliance with the
specifications of the District and its policies.

Should you have clerical questions or comments, please contact the district clerk. Please direct questions regarding
water systems, materials, etc., to (801-791-7368) Randy Giordano, Chairman of the WWWID Board. This letter expires 1

year from the day it is issued.

Sincerely,

Wedud %/w%/

LA
Melissa Murray, Clerk




